
 

 
Parent Collaboration Forum 

 
Date:  Tuesday, May 13, 2014   Time: 6:30-7:30 PM 
Location: Western Sierra Collegiate Academy 

660 Menlo Drive, Rocklin 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

For additional information, please contact Melissa Concha at: (916) 778-4544 x714 
or at mconcha@rocklinacademy.org 

Join Phil Spears, Executive Director/Superintendent/Interim Director of 
Special Education as he welcomes parents to a collaborative discussion. 
The special education department and programs have seen growth and 
change this school year. You are encouraged to bring ideas, comments 
and suggestions to be shared with administration and parents.  This is 
your opportunity to contribute pro-actively as we work to finish this 
school year strong and develop plans for the future.   

No RSVP is necessary. 
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